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October 18, 2012 
 
 
 

13-041 APPROVE THE COLLEGE PRESIDENT PROFILE  
 
 
PREPARED BY: Wing-Kit Chung, Vice President, Administrative Services 
 
APPROVED BY: Dr. Preston Pulliams, College President 
 
REPORT: The College has a need to recruit for its College 

President since Dr. Pulliams announced in the spring 
2012 his retirement effective June 30, 2013. The Board, 
led by Chair Frisbee and Vice Chair Palm, drafted the 
College President Profile for recruitment in their Board 
retreat on August 24, 2012. The Board is committed to 
seek input from the College community.  In September 
and October 2012, the Board hosted many forums to 
seek input from both the internal and external 
stakeholders of the College. The Board has finalized the 
College President Profile in Exhibit ‘A’ of this resolution 
after considering the comments from these forums. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: That the Board approve the College President Profile in 

Exhibit ‘A’. 


